
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Summer & Fall edition 2016 
      

 

Hello to our clients and volunteers: 
Reminder: The SEARCH KV office will 
be closed on the following upcoming 
holidays: 

• Monday July 4th:  Independence Day 
• Monday Sept. 5th; Labor Day  
• Thanksgiving holiday; Nov. 24 & 25 
*   Christmas Holiday: Monday Dec. 
26th 
• Plus Lynn will be out on vacation 

July 4- 15th. Melissa will have the 
Program’s cell phone during this 
time to respond to messages as 
needed.     

 
Thank you again to our Wonderful & 

Dedicated Volunteers! 
We really appreciate having you volunteer 
in our program and want to say thank you 
for the wonderful & caring support you 
give to our seniors. We enjoyed seeing 

many of you at our Volunteer appreciation 
dinner in April. It was such a great social 
time with delicious food. Thanks to Lynn 

for making most of the special food for us!  
 

 
Our volunteers truly make a difference 

in their communities! 
 

 
 
 
 

Save the Date:  
Our annual Program celebration will be held 
on Tuesday Sept. 13th. Invitations will be 
sent out in August.  
Our theme is Welcome to our Luau! 

      
  
There will be some great Hawaiian themed 

food, salads & drinks. Plus we will have 
some wonderful music again from the 

Friends of King again this year! 
 
Congratulations to our wonderful volunteer 
Sammee Quong for receiving the Micah 
community volunteer award on behalf of her 
volunteering with our SEARCH Program!     

                 
If you know of anyone who would like to also 

make a difference by volunteering for 
SEARCH please have them contact us 

 
Have a wonderful summer and we hope to 

see many of you at our annual event in 
September! 

 
 
 
 

                    KV site: St. Michael Pastoral Center  
               24 Washington St. Augusta, ME    
              SEARCHinfo@ccmaine.org    207-530-0137 
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